
Term 3 is off to a flying start! Many classes are beginning their Sustainability Units with some exciting 

plans being put in place to ensure students are immersed in investigations throughout the term. 

During my classroom visits I have witnessed enthusiastic and motivated students striving for growth 

and demonstrating courage which are both part of our school values. 

Our school has several events planned for Term 3 to engage our community with student learning. 

Some of these include Book Week Parade on Wednesday 21st August, Art Exhibition and Scarecrow 

Competition on Wednesday 18th September and Footy Colours Breakfast on Friday 27th September. 

We will send out further information closer to the events which will explain all the details. 

Term 3 will also see our Grade 3-5 students participate in the 2 week swimming and water safety 

program which is a fantastic opportunity for them to develop their water skills as we head towards 

summer. This term will also be a time to receive feedback on how our school is developing and 

supporting our community. We will shortly send out a survey to all parents and carers which will give 

you a chance to reflect on our school’s journey and provide feedback. 

Finally I would like to take this opportunity to thank our School Association and Student Voice Team 

for their fantastic organisation of our School Disco which was held in the last week of Term 2. The 

students who attended had a wonderful time which could be clearly seen in the photos taken on the 

night. 

 


